West Kirby Farmers’ Market

Privacy Policy
The data that we hold is the email address and names that we have been given by people who asked for updates from the market, or who are involved in the running of the market.
Data will only be used for this purpose and for our own statistical purposes.

We will only keep data that is needed to administer the market or provide email newsletters.  We delete data once it is no longer required.

The data is held securely and can only be accessed by the two members of the market management committee who are responsible for communications.

You may ask for your data to be amended or deleted at any time, by request to admin@westkirbyfarmersmarket.co.uk, or by clicking on ‘unsubscribe’ in the email footer. 

If you’ve opted in to the monthly market newsletter, your data is shared with an email distribution service (currently Mailchimp) which helps us to produce emails and send them to you.  Apart from this, data will not be passed to a 3rd party unless required by law.
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